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Mandy Bock

From: Mandy Bock <mbock@donoralliance.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 6:30 PM
To: Mandy Bock
Subject: Advocate Newsletter- August 17
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> DEBRIEF REPORT 

  

 

  

 

     

   

 

     

You Are the Heart and Soul of What We Do 
   

   

 

    

Important Update- Scavenger Hunt 
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As the Scavenger Hunt event is nearing and uncertainty regarding COVID is 
growing, we have found that the overwhelming majority of participants are 
registering for virtual participation. With this in mind, as well as careful 
consideration for the safety of all involved, we have made the decision to 
transition the event to a virtual event for all participants. We want engagement 
with the event to be valuable for all participants and we are confident that the 
virtual platform will provide a fun and meaningful experience. That means no 
matter your location- you can join us for this fun, interactive family event! We 
hope you'll join us! Registration closes at 6:00pm on Wednesday, August 25th. 

 

 

 

REGISTER NOW  

  

   

  

   

   

 

   

 

 

  

Advocate Spotlight: 

Scott Pinkney 

Scott Pinkney has been a passionate Advocate for 
Life for over 6 years. Scott, a liver recipient, lives 
in Northglenn, CO. Click the link below to read 

more about Scott!  

> LEARN MORE 

  

 

   

 

    

Continuing Education 
  

       

Donation 101: Organ Donation Terms We Don't Use and Why 
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We're breaking down organ donation terms we don't use and why, while 
also giving you the correct terms to use instead! Words are powerful. How 
certain words or terms are used can have a significant impact, especially 
when it comes to organ, eye and tissue donation. Language not only plays 
an important role in perpetuating or debunking common myths and 
misconceptions about organ, eye and tissue donation, it can also serve as a 
way to pay respect to those who have given the gift of life and their loved 
ones. Click the button below to learn more.  
 

 

 

 

   

> LEARN MORE 

  

   

 

    

Featured Upcoming Events 
  

       

VIEW ALL OPPORTUNITIES  

  

   

august 

22 

Sunday 

   

Donate Life Colorado Night at Levitt Pavilion 
Looking for a fun opportunity to support organ, eye and tissue donation this 
summer? Join us and enjoy some great music at the Moenia concert at Levitt 
Pavilion on Sunday, August 22nd. Advocates are needed to staff a DDS before 
the concert, answer questions from the public and hand out some cool 
giveaways! Once you are done, you are welcome to stay for the music, the view 
and the food trucks. This will be an outdoor event (we will have a tent to keep 
you out of the sun) from 3:30pm-7:00pm. Click here for more information or 
to sign up.  

   

 

august 

30 

Monday 

   

DMV Appreciation Week Packaging at Office 
For DMV Appreciation Month (September) we are giving DMV staff Donate 
Life polo shirts! We need help sorting and packaging the polos for each DMV. 
This will take about 2 hours and dinner will be provided. This is a great 
opportunity to be able to socialize with fellow Advocates! Click here to sign 
up. 

  

 

 

september Denver Auto Show- 18 shifts 
The Denver Auto Show showcases the newest model of import and domestic 
vehicles over 5 days. This year, it will be held outdoors in the Elitch Gardens 
parking lot. With the donor designation rate decreasing in Colorado, this is a 
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15-19 

Wednesday-Sunday 

   

great opportunity to get outside and educate the public about organ and tissue 
donation. This may also be an opportunity to work side by side with DMV 
staff. Click here to sign up for a shift. 

  

 

 

october 

2 

Saturday 

   

Walk for Wishes Event- Make A Wish Foundation 
Walk for Wishes is a nationwide Make-A-Wish fundraiser that supports 
granting life-changing wishes for children with critical illnesses. You will 
share your story with participants, answer questions about donation and 
transplantation and give out fun promo items! To sign up, click here. 

  

 

 

december 

4 

Saturday 

   

Save the Date: Parade of Lights  
We need volunteers to walk with us (and of course, our gift balloon) in the 
Parade of Lights on December 4th! Sign up information will be released in the 
coming months, but you can let us know you're interested! 

  

 

 

  

   

   

 

   

 

 

Happy Birthday  
to You!  

 

  

1st: Jennifer Rindahl 

1st: Pattei Schutte 

3rd: Sherrie Roesner 

8th: Lynn Konken 

Transplant 
Anniversaries 

 

  

 

August 8, 2008 
Sharon Sparks, Kidney 

Recipient 
 

August 22, 2008 
Lella Young, Liver Recipient 

 
August 14, 2009 

Remembering  
Loved Ones 

 

  

August 17, 2002 
Tracy Sanders, Donor's 

Mother 
 

August 3, 2003 
Mary Cassells, Donor's 

Mother 
 

August 12, 2014 
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11th: Don Lechuga 

12th: Sandra Chavez 

13th: Jeffrey Beattie 

13th: Sherrie Wolin 

15th: Rachel Langston 

16th: Viola Hale 

17th: Cindy Helms 

24th: Jim Eastman 

26th: Guadalupe Kerr 

26th: Lisa Vallejos 

31st: Rhonda Hill 

 

  

Lucy Williamson, Liver 
Recipient 

 
August 19, 2011 

Scott Pinkney, Liver 
Recipient 

 
August 23, 2011 

Rob Fettner, Heart Recipient 
 

August 24, 2012 
Anedrea Anderson, Liver 

Recipient 
 

August 22, 2016 
Jodi Lanzi, Heart Recipient 

 
August 25, 2016 

Colleen Reed, Liver 
Recipient 

 

  

Pattei Schutte, Donor's 
Daughter 

 
August 31, 2014 

Cindy Helms, Donor's Wife
 

August 11, 2016 
Allison Vogel, Donor's 

Mother 
 

August 20, 2018 
Siera & Ezekiel Juhala, 

Donor's Parents 
 

  

   

 

    

 

   

   

DONATE LIFE COLORADO  

     

 

DONE VIDA COLORADO  

  

 

DONATE LIFE WYOMING

     

    

 

    

 

 

200 Spruce Street, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80230 

(303) 329-4747 

> CONNECT WITH VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 

  

 

  

 

    

 

    

DONOR ALLIANCE  
 

   

 

ADVOCATES FACEBOOK GROUP
 

  

  

 

     

Donor Alliance | 200 Spruce Street, Suite 200, Denver, CO 80230  
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Unsubscribe mbock@donoralliance.org  

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice 

Sent by mbock@donoralliance.org powered by
 

 
Try email marketing for free today!  

 

 

 


